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September 12, 2025 
 
Good afternoon Anglophone East School District Families,  

As September 2025 settles in, our schools are alive with that first-month mix of curiosity, 
courage, and bright possibility. New notebooks, familiar faces, and the simple joy of 
learning together fill our classrooms and hallways. There is nothing quite like the energy of 
a fresh school year. 

In Anglophone East School District, we have a clear purpose: to educate and to improve 
student achievement while supporting the growth of the whole student academically, 
socially, emotionally, and physically. Every decision we make, from classroom practice to 
system policy, is aimed at better outcomes for students. 

Strong public education is a team effort. It takes skilled staff, engaged families, and 
communities that value learning. It also takes partners who help ensure our schools have 
what they need so educators can focus on teaching and learning. We are grateful to the 
community organizations, First Nations partners, volunteers, local businesses, the District 
Education Council, and government colleagues that support our schools. Your support for 
safe facilities, student services, technology, and essential wraparound programs allows us 
to keep our attention where it belongs: on education and student outcomes. 

Families, thank you for the trust you place in your local school. Simple routines make a real 
difference. Read together. Ask about the school day. Encourage regular attendance. 
Celebrate effort. To our students, bring your curiosity and your questions. Try new things. 
Be kind to others and to yourself. Learning is a journey, and every step counts. 

To our educators and support staff, thank you. Your professionalism, care, and high 
expectations lift students every day. You make classrooms places of discovery and 
schools hubs of community. We see your dedication, and we are proud to support your 
work. 

September reminds us of a shared promise. Together, with families, staff, and partners, we 
will nurture strengths, challenge students to think deeply, and celebrate the small wins 
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that add up to big growth. Here is to a year of connection, kindness, and meaningful 
learning. 

With appreciation, 

 

Randolph J. MacLEAN 
Superintendent & CEO, Anglophone East School District 

 

 




